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Projet d'établissement d'un lieu d'enfouissement
technique & Danford Lake

Alleyn-et-Cawood 6212-03-112

To Whom it May Concem:

Our families, the Mayer's, Miljour's, the Chartrand’s and the
Merrifleld’s are amongst the founding families of Alleyn and
Cawood.

Our permanent residence Is located approximately 8 km from the
LDC proposed landfill, in the Village of Danford Lake.

We appreciate and respect our anvironment. During summer
months we spend a great deal of time outside. Of course, we hear
the trucks that drive by on Hwy. 301, but they don’t bother us.

We understand that the LDC project will bring even more trucks on
301, but it wliil also bring Jobs and economic advantages that our
community needs in a bad way.

Knowing that our trench landfll], like every other troanch landfill in
Quebec, must close before 2009, our garbage needs to go
somewhere, we support the LDC project.

Sharon Mifjour-Mayer ,o‘z'fwwﬂ vaég’.m/ P it
Willard Mayer ol Kl 72 5g BT

Cart Mayer, Municipal Councilor M%ﬂ
Darryl Mayer Dﬁw\féff W&«? @0

Andrew Miljour (See Bt

Trudy Miljour-Chartrand

/,

Grace McCaffrey-Mayer

el I e Ty R



